
 

December 28, 2023 
 
 
Dear Pastors and Treasurers, 
 
Your church’s 2024 Apportionment Statement accompanies this letter.  As with all apportionment and 
benevolence payments, please make checks out to the VA Conference (VAUMC) and mail to PO Box 
5605, Glen Allen, VA 23058.  This is the PO Box designated only for apportionment payments.  Please 
include a copy of your remittance statement with your check and clearly notate ‘2024 Apportionment’.   
 
You will notice that in 2024 that the Virginia Education Fund (406) no longer has its own apportionment 
line item.  Those funds that support our Virginia United Methodist Colleges and Universities have been 
combined with the Campus Ministry and Wesley Foundation Funds in the Mission and Ministries Fund 
(401) in 2024.  This allows for a more strategic plan to do ministry with young people across the 
Conference through a broad spectrum of higher education institutions.  Also, the District 
Superintendents Fund (403) is now the Appointive Cabinet Fund, which represents that leadership team 
within the Virginia Annual Conference. 
 
For your convenience, we offer online payments through our web portal as a safe and secure payment 
method.  You can also view payment history, schedule future payments, and print statements. Payments 
that are submitted throughout the week are pulled on Mondays at noon for processing at the bank.  Go 
to https://vaumc.acumatica.com/ to login.  If you need assistance, please contact our office at 804-521-
1100 or email treasurer@vaumc.org.  We will be happy to assist! 
 
If you are interested in taking advantage of recurring payments in 2024, we offer this easy option for 
churches that like to pay the same amount each month.  Mark your 2024 January Church Statement with 
the funds and amounts you want processed each month. Sign your name at the bottom with a note that 
you authorize this recurring payment and provide a phone number at the bottom.  Email your 
authorization to treasurer@vaumc.org.  We will automatically process that amount each month as you 
have authorized. 
 
Wishing you and all who live in your community a blessed and prosperous 2024! 
 

 
David Dommisse, CFO and Treasurer 


